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Purpose 

The purpose of this policy is to set standard for identification of the street numbers on kerbside of 
properties to facilitate ease of access for the following: 

• Drivers of Emergency vehicles and other service vehicles 

• Visitors / shoppers 

• Pedestrians / cyclists 

• Contractors 

Policy 

The Town of Claremont wishes to facilitate ease of access and locating of households, apartments, shops, 
offices, showrooms and other properties in the Town. In order to enable this, we support the installation 
of street numbers on kerbs in a standard size and format. 

The objectives of this policy are to: 

• Improve safety and security of residents 

• Allow easy identification of properties by emergency services and visitors 

• Complement the attractiveness of the Town 

The kerbside street numbering system is to be consistent with the type, size, colour and location. The 
numbers are to be 75mm high yellow numerals, painted on a green reflective background (100m x 
150mm minimum). Numbers are to be placed adjacent to the crossover (if present at the front of the 
property) or opposite the letterbox. 
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